—€rom:

sent: Thursday, October 19, 2006 7:26 AM
To:
Subject: RE: SEIC

FYI, I note that the Donovan's website this morning (Royal Dutch Shell plc) carries an
article in which they claim they received the emails in question from someone inside Shell
and passed them to a third party and also to The
MarketWatch report says the emails came from WWF.

Kind regards,
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